EXAMS JCQ CONTINGENCY DAY 2020

| am writing to make sure you are aware that a national contingency day for GCSE and A Level exams has been
set, for summer 2020 by JCQ (Joint Council for Qualifications) who are the providers of regulations and
examination practices across the UK.

This date is WEDNESDAY 24 JUNE 2020

The contingency date has been arranged for ‘GCSE and A Level examinations, should sustained national or local
disruption arise during the summer 2020 examination series'.

All exam candidates must be available to sit exams from the start of the exams in May until Wednesday 24"
June 2020.

This decision is not a school decision and applies to all candidates in all schools. Students will not be expected
to be in school that day unless they have a scheduled examination; however, they must be available and not
away on holiday.



